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Friday, 15th September 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians 
 

Year 10 & 11 Careers Fair  
Tuesday 10th October 2017 6.00pm - 8.00pm 

 
We would like to invite you and your son/daughter to attend a Careers Fair on Tuesday 10th October from 
6.00pm - 8.00pm in the school hall. 
 
As post 16 education/training is the next step for your son/daughter, we would like pupils and parents to have 
as many opportunities as possible to start thinking about and selecting their chosen career path.  This may 
be higher education, work based learning, apprenticeships, scholarships or employment. 
 
This year the school has dedicated an evening to this in the form of a Careers Fair.  Please come along and 
chat informally to a variety of colleges, training providers, sixth forms, careers advisor, employers and armed 
forces from across the county.   

 
Pupils attending the Careers Fair should be in FULL SCHOOL UNIFORM please. 
 
If you would like more information, please do not hesitate to contact me at school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr G Simms/      Mrs Nicola Smith 
Assistant Head – Teaching and Learning   Careers Administrator 


